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Lisa Pennington appointed Interim Superintendent

At Wednesday night’s special meeting, the Board of Trustees
unanimously appointed Lisa Pennington as Interim
Superintendent for the remainder of the 2020/2021 school
year.

Pennington is the District’s current Director of Curriculum and
Assessment.

“We thank Lisa for being willing to step into this position on
short notice and we appreciate the support she will provide to
our staff, students and patrons, as we work to close out the
school year,” trustees said in a statement.  “Lisa will be
communicating with staff once she returns from a few days of
pre-planned leave.”


